GUIDANCE ON SCHOOL SIXTH FORM FUNDING

HANDLING NOTE 16 – SCHOOL SIXTH FORM GUIDANCE

To Executive Directors and local LSC sixth form contacts

Introduction

On Wednesday 10 July you will have received, by email, the new school sixth form funding guidance, plus other supporting documentation.  This handling note sets out the arrangements for the distribution of this document.

Distribution arrangements

By the end of Monday 15 July you should have received the hard copies of the School Sixth Form funding guidance document. This will be marked for the attention of the person you specified in response to the email from Sharon Cropley sent on 28 June. 

Two copies each of the guidance should be forwarded to all Schools and LEAs in your area, including those LEAs that do not have school sixth forms as they will still have post-16 SEN responsibility. These should be accompanied by the covering letter to Schools or LEAs as appropriate – topped and tailed by yourselves.

The model letter highlights the key areas of the guidance, which we believe, will be of interest to Schools and LEAs respectively. However, you may add to this if you feel it is appropriate for your area.

Where possible local LSCs should aim to distribute this in time for the schools to receive it before they finish for their summer break (it is, however, realised that this will not be possible in the areas that finish early).

The quantity of guidance documents you have received should be sufficient for 2 copies for each school and LEA, 2 copies for each local LSC and a few spare copies.  However, if it materialises that you require further copies of the guidance please let us know and we will endeavour to accommodate.

Finally, please accept our gratitude for undertaking this distribution exercise, particularly with the tight turnaround times required.
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